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We are happy to introduce the newest member of the Pluto Legal Team! 

Starr Otter joined the Pluto Legal team in November 2014 as a 

receptionist. In addition to her duties as a receptionist, Starr is also 

learning to be a legal assistant to work with our Medical Assistance 

clients. Starr graduated from RTR High School in Tyler, Minnesota, and 

is working toward her Associate’s degree as an Administrative Assistant 

from Minnesota West in Pipestone, Minnesota.  

Starr lives in Tyler and has a daughter, Skyy. She enjoys crafting and 

spending time with family.  

 

Welcome Starr!! 
 

 
 

Paralegal Traci Sherman earns her Bachelor’s 

Degree in Legal Studies!! Congratulations!! 
 

Traci Sherman is 

a Paralegal for 

Medical 

Assistance clients 

and joined the 

Pluto Legal Team 

in 2010. She 

assists clients in 

the application 

process for 

Medical 

Assistance 

benefits. Traci has 

an Associate’s 

degree in Criminal 

Justice, and has 

earned her 

paralegal 

certificate. She is a member of the Minnesota 

Paralegal Association (MPA), The National 

Federation of Paralegal Associations (NFPA), and 

The Minnesota State Bar Association. In 2015 she 

earned her Bachelor's degree in Legal Studies and 

hopes to one day attend law school.  

Traci lives on a farm near Hendricks, Minnesota. 

She has two daughters, Telia and Audrianna, and a 

son, Harley; and three grandchildren, Catalina, 

Christian, and Madison. In her free time she enjoys 

spending time with her family, as well as hunting, 

fishing, camping, and reading.  

_______________________________________  

Estate Planning should not be a “cookie-cutter” 

process; your plan is unique to you.  Pluto Legal, 

PLLC offers a no cost consultation to discuss your 

situation, your goals and the best options to achieve 

those goals. 

 

We have many educational workshops coming up.  Please give us a call at 1-866-457-3131 or check our 

website: www.PlutoLegal.com to see when one of our attorneys will be in your area! 
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